
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ACCEPT Presentation on 2015 Fire Season 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
The 2015 fire season is upon us. Due to persistent drought conditions, the frequency and
hazards related to vegetation fires will be significant. The Contra Costa County Fire
Protection District is preparing for this risk both by taking actions to prevent and mitigate
exterior hazards and having the resources ready to respond when vegetation fires occur.
These actions will save lives and property. The attached presentation will provide a brief
summary about these programs. The presentation will be followed by a short question and
answer period. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
This is a presentation item only. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   06/16/2015 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, Director
Candace Andersen, Director
Mary N. Piepho, Director
Karen Mitchoff, Director

ABSENT: Federal D. Glover,
Director

Contact:  Lon Goetsch, Asst Fire
Chief, 925-941-3502

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the
minutes of the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    June  16, 2015 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of
Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:

PR.1

  

To: Contra Costa County Fire Protection District Board of Directors

From: Jeff Carman, Chief, Contra Costa County Fire Protection District

Date: June  16, 2015

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Presentation on 2015 Fire Season



CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT: 
No impact. 
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